
 

 

14TH June 2021  

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

EYFS Sports Day  
 

After missing out last year we are really happy to tell you that the children will be taking part in 
Sports Day this year!  We know the children really enjoy the day, having fun cheering on their 
friends and taking part in the different activities.  There will be a carousel of 5 different 

activities for them to take part in this year, so we will be giving all their muscles a good 
workout! 

 
Sport’s Day will take place on the morning of Monday 28th June for Nursery children and on the 
morning of Tuesday 6th July for Reception children. Sport’s Day will take place on the Astro turf 

in the school playground.  Please ensure that all the children are appropriately dressed to take 
part, including appropriate footwear.  They will also all need a water bottle in school and please 
provide sun cream and a sun hat if the weather permits. 

 
Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions, we will be unable to invite parents to Sports Day this 
year.  This is in line with the rest of the school’s Sports Day.  We are sorry this is, yet another, 

school event that has to be done differently this year, but we hope that you understand why 
this decision has been made. 
 

We know that you will be disappointed to be unable to attend so we will be taking photographs 
throughout the day which will then be uploaded to Tapestry.  We hope that this allows you to 
get a feel for the activities and see how the children got on. 

 
If you have any further questions about Sports Day please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 
EYFS Team  


